In ths edition, we present you pictures from
GCA Annual Meeting
May 25, Columbus Ohio

T hank you, Carrie & Christine
Jor sharing your pictures




Carrie Murray and Christine Aylward attended the 2023 GCA Annual meeting.
Carlton Ward, Jr. received the GGAs J. Sherwood Chalmers Medal. Carrie NIurraV.
along with Beth Dowdle worked on a 2-year application process for Carlton’s award on
his pivotal role in creating the ”Florida Wildlife Corridor” for Florida panthers.

Our Christina Kramer won
the 3rd place with her entry
to the Botanical Arts.
Congratulations, Christina!




Nearly 600 attendees were at the GCA 2023 Annual Meeting at Columbus, OH. The
meetings and the fower show were held at the Hilton Columbus at Faston Town
Center. The show “Where the Wild Things Are” was presented by 10 clubs in Zone X,
which includes Ohio, Michigan & Indiana.
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Christine writes “ So many attendees came to Carrie and me and raved
about how sensational our “In Bloom” Flower Show was! I could not
help but feel immensely proud of the talents in our club.. .

We are very fortunate to have the Four Arts for our flower shows.”







Upcoming we will feature pictures from three gardens that were
offered to the GCA Annual meeting attendees. Please stay tuned. ..




